
Dear Resident:

Jefferson County is always researching and investigating new ways to stretch its
paving dollar and to protect the County’s asphalt pavement. It is the Highway
Department’s intention to apply an asphalt emulsion liquid road surface coating
to streets in your subdivision. This Liquid Road surface coating is similar to 
sealcoating, but is thicker, more durable and designed to wear/last longer than 
ordinary sealcoating.

As with any road improvement project, there will be minor inconveniences during
the application and drying of this surface coating. The Highway Department is
planning, weather permitting, to apply the road surface coating to your road
starting on or after MONDAY JULY 25, 2022. We anticipate the lane to be 
closed for 8-12 hours depending on weather and material drying conditions. 
Local traffic only will be permitted on roadways during the improvement project. 

Vehicles must be removed from driveways and garages by 7:00 a.m. on the day 
of your street surfacing and remain out until the next morning or until the road is 
opened. We will remove cones and barricades as soon as the liquid surfacing 
has cured sufficiently for vehicular traffic.

For more details about when your street is scheduled to be coated, go to
www.sealcoatschedule.com.

More information about the process and daily areas to be coated are at the
website www.sealcoatschedule.com

The Jefferson County Highway Department would like to thank you for your
patience and cooperation during this surface coating project. If you should have
any questions regarding this road improvement, please call the Highway
Department at 812-273-1708.

Sincerely,
Jefferson County Highway Department

For schedule and updates visit:
www.sealcoatschedule.com
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